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technical problems during analysis a second sample would be taken using ear punching.   Tail 
tipping was generally used though in order to help 
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when it needed to be done more than once (recognising though that anaesthetising the 
mouse could also be very stressful).  The same advice should be considered for repeated 
blood samples. 

• For the oral gavage it was recommended that plastic needles be used rather than metal 
ones.     

The project licence holder was thanked for attending the meeting.  It was agreed that the project 
licence should be re-worded as requested by AWERB and then sent back for review and decision.   

After the project licence holder had left the meeting, the Committee discussed the project licence 
further.   

The following comments were made: 

• It was important to observe the researchers carrying out the procedures to make sure they were 
expert in doing them as they involved complicated techniques.  The training records for the 
researchers would also need to be reviewed.    

• There was concern that a lot of extremes had been included in the project licence, where the 
extremes and the norms had not been defined.  It was important for both to be set out: to know 
what a normal mouse would be going through and also what the extremes could be.   

• The project licence had obviously been written quite a while ago and it was felt that potential 


